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November 19, 2021 

 

Dear Mr. Howard, 

 

As your asbestos inspector, RainCrow Environmental has completed the 3-year 

inspection.  Please file this report with the other asbestos 3-year inspection reports.  I 

have attached your annual notification letter as well.  You may paste the notification 

letter on your school web site which is acceptable as a means of notifying staff, students 

and parents. 

 

For more information about AHERA regulations, and what the federal requirements are 

for the control of asbestos in Alabama schools, please visit the EPA website, and look for 

“The ABCs of Asbestos in Schools.” 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Stan Eller 

RainCrow Environmental 

 

Contact Information:     RainCrow Environmental         Cell phone: (334) 315-2892 

                  752 Myrick Rd.                          

                                        Deatsville, Al. 36022 

                                         

                                        Email address:  raincrowenv@gmail.com 

       Web page: www.raincrowenv.wix.com/raincrowenv 
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